
 

 

The Flypaper 

The Newsletter of 

The Carson Fly Fishing Club 

P.O. Box 3163, Carson City NV 89702-3163 www.carsonflyfishing.club 

 

          Volume 218 – May 2019 

     Well, how many winters will we have this year?  As we head into some 

wintery weather (again!), all we can do is dream about a late season of great 

fishing, lots of water out there! 

     Our May fishout has been changed.  Due to expected “inclement” weather, 

we will be cancelling our annual May Family Campout fishing trip to 

Frenchmans.  Instead, we will be having a one day fishout for anyone interested.  

We will be meeting at Indian Creek Reservoir on Saturday, May 18th.  No 

barbeque planned, so bring your lunch!  

     The ladies fly fishing clinic, “Get Hooked on Fishing”, on Saturday, April 

27th at Fuji Park and Bailey’s Pond was a great success.  We may have some 

new members joining and sharing our passion for fly fishing. 

     Looking for something to do outdoors with the family?  Checkout the flyer 

later in this newsletter for the Nevada Outdoor Experience/Youth Outdoor Expo, 

right here in Carson City on June 29, 2019.  

 

Upcoming Fish Outs/Club Events 

*May 18 – Indian Creek Reservoir 

PLEASE NOTE…FRENCHMANS CAMPOUT HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER. 

WE WILL BE FISHING INDIAN CREEK ON SATURDAY, MAY 

18
TH

 INSTEAD. 

*June 15 - East Walker-Lunch BBQ 

*July 9 – Family Barbeque 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

http://www.carsonflyfishing.club/


 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April Fishout Report 

Indian Creek Reservoir 

We had about 6 members show up for our April fishout at Indian Creek 

Reservoir.  The fishing was slow.  But the barbeque and potluck were great! 

Once again, Ken did an outstanding job, this time with pulled pork 

sandwiches, and side dishes were great as well.  Ed was the big winner with 

three fish. 
 



 

GET HOOKED ON FLY FISHING 

“The cream of the crop instructors from the Carson Fly Fishing Club, High Sierra 

Flycasters, Truckee River Fly Fishing Club, as well as some of our local guides provided an 

excellent introduction to fly fishing for the ladies of the Get Hooked on Fly Fishing event.  

Thanks to each club and NDOW.  We especially appreciate the time of Glenn Lemon, Jose 

Luna, and Whitney Inmon.”                                                     ****** Amy Kileen  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

2019 CFFC Board   
President         Tim Rowe 

Vice President        Amy Kileen 

Treasurer                Ken Briscoe 

Secretary        Carol Birchill 

Board Members:   

Stan Zuber              Vic Akopian 

Paul Mcllwee          John Walsh 

Ed Latour                Dave Conklin 

Ernie Walsh 

Don’t forget to bring two flies to the next club meeting for the 
Fly-fle!! 


